
From: Emily Dance <edance@huronkinloss.com> 
Date: September 9, 2021 at 8:59:50 AM EDT 
To: Mary Atkinson <matkinson@npfht.ca>, "Mark Becker (cao@acwtownship.ca)" 
<cao@acwtownship.ca>, "Leanne Martin (lmartin@southbruce.ca)" <lmartin@southbruce.ca>, Dwayne 
Evans <DEvans@northhuron.ca>, Trevor Hallam <thallam@morristurnberry.ca> 
Cc: Mary Rose Walden <mrwalden@huronkinloss.com> 
Subject: FW: Letter for councils re: representation to North Perth-North Huron Family health Team 

  
Hi All 
The Township of Huron-Kinloss passed the following motion last night. 
  
Moved By: Ed McGugan 
Seconded By: Lillian Abbott 
  
THAT the Township of Huron-Kinloss Committee of the Whole hereby approves Report CLK-2021-09-108 
prepared by Emily Dance, Clerk AND hereby supports the appointment of Councillor Anita van Hittersum 
from Municipality of North Huron to the North Perth North Huron Family Health Team for a 2-year term 
AND FURTHER THAT Councillor Abbott respectfully removes her name from the list to represent board 
position on the North Perth North Huron Family Health Team. 
  
Carried 
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From: Mark Becker [mailto:cao@acwtownship.ca]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 1:04 PM 
To: Mary Atkinson <matkinson@npfht.ca>; Leanne Martin (lmartin@southbruce.ca) 
<lmartin@southbruce.ca>; Dwayne Evans <DEvans@northhuron.ca>; mrwalden@huronkinloss.com; 
Trevor Hallam <thallam@morristurnberry.ca> 
Subject: RE: Letter for councils re: representation to North Perth-North Huron Family health Team 
 
  Moved by          Watt                 

Seconded by     Forster      
 
SUPPORT 
NOMINATION 
HEALTH TEAM 

 
#8 
 

 
THAT Ashfield-Colborne-Wawanosh Township Council hereby supports 
the nomination of Anita van Hittersum from the municipality of North 
Huron. 

Carried. 
 

 
 
Mark Becker 
CAO/Deputy-Clerk 
Township of Ashfield-Colborne-Wawanosh 
82133 Council Line, RR5  
Goderich, ON N7A 3Y2 
Phone: 519-524-4669  
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From: Trevor Hallam <thallam@morristurnberry.ca> 
Date: September 8, 2021 at 11:22:16 AM EDT 
To: Mary Atkinson <matkinson@npfht.ca>, Mark Becker <cao@acwtownship.ca>, "Leanne Martin 
(lmartin@southbruce.ca)" <lmartin@southbruce.ca>, Dwayne Evans <DEvans@northhuron.ca>, 
mrwalden@huronkinloss.com 
Subject: RE: Letter for councils re: representation to North Perth-North Huron Family health Team 

  
HI All, 
  
Morris-Turnberry Council passed the following motion at their meeting last night: 
  

Moved by Jim Nelemans 
Seconded by Sharen Zinn 
  
THAT Morris-Turnberry Council hereby supports the nomination of 
Jamie McCallum from the Municipality of Morris-Turnberry to the 
North Perth-North Huron Family Health Team Board. 
  
Carried. 

  
Thanks, 
  

Trevor Hallam 
CAO/Clerk  
41342 Morris Rd., PO Box 310 

Brussels, ON, N0G 1H0 
519-887-6137 
https://link.edgepilot.com/s/af5894cb/sSYNXGjgWUu0XmTtojB6eA?u=http://www.morristurnberry.ca/ 
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